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Esther’s Hope News Bulletin-Volume 2: Issue 12 December 2018 

Dear Friend of Esther’s Hope Ministries, 

New Year Blessings! 
As 2018 draws to a close, I want you to 
know what a blessing you have been to this 
ministry and the young girls we serve in 
Kenya. Thank you to all our prayer partners, 
donors, volunteers and well-wishers.  2018 
has brought us untold expansion and 
blessings, and we firmly believe, the best is 
yet to come.  As we welcome 2019, I would 
like to share these words from Paul’s letter 
to the Romans, Chapter 12, verse 12: 

“Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, 
faithful in prayer.” 

May the LORD, God Almighty, smile upon 
you and your loved ones in 2019. 

End of Year Donations 
There is still time to make your end of year 

donation.  Help us reach our end-year 

fundraising goal of $75000.00 by midnight 

tonight.  Your donations will go towards 

ministry projects in 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Write to Your Sponsored Child 
In January, our mission team will be leaving 

for Kenya.  We would like to take letters 

from you to your sponsored child with us.  

We will bring back mail from your 

sponsored child when we return.   

• You may send an open letter, card 

or postcard. 

• Feel free to include a picture of you, 

stickers, bookmark or some other 

trinket that a young girl might like. 

• Please do not enclose any money, 

anything heavy or your contact: 

address, phone number, email etc.  

If you are planning to send a card or letter 

to your student, please mail your 

letter/card to us, so that we receive it no 

later than January 15th, 2019. 

 

Mailing Address: 

Esther’s Hope Ministries 

P.O. Box 150138 

Grand Rapids, MI 49515-0138 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

You can change the life of a girl in Africa:  

Send her to High School for $420.00 per 

year (or $35.00 per month). To learn more 

visit-esthershopeministries.net or call 

616.635.7993 to speak with us.
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Now, take a moment to thank God with us as we rejoice in what he has done. 

• Thank God for his faithfulness to YOU and to us through 2018. 

• Commit 2019 to Him. 

 

 

If you wish to learn more about EHM, contact us at: 

Email:  info@esthershopeministries.net   Telephone: 616-635-7993 

OR 

P.O Box 150138 Grand Rapids, MI 49506 
 

 

Esther’s Hope relies on your faithful giving.  Donate online on our secure giving 

app or by check payable to: Esther’s Hope Ministries 
 

Our Mission:  To demonstrate the love of God by providing the hope of Jesus Christ to 

underprivileged young women in Africa.  EHM changes the destinies of these young women by 

providing them with a Life-Enhancing and Life-Giving worldview for such a time as this. 

Esthershopeministries.net  

 

NEW FACEBOOK LINK 

https://www.facebook.com/Esthers-Hope-Ministries-2191618491079418 
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